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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Gallery Of Hope 
Many thanks to those families who contributed to the Gallery. The collection amounted to over £1000, which 
we will send to UNICEF and Save the Children.  
 
End of Term 
The spring term ends at 1.15pm today,  Friday 1st April. Please collect your children promptly. There are no 
clubs on that date.  
 
Summer Term 
The summer term begins on Tuesday 19th April. Please note: there is no INSET day. Breakfast and Activity 
Clubs will run as normal from that date.  
 
Upcoming Parent Workshops 
 
Friday 22nd April - Phonics Workshop led by Jess and Emma. Parents and Carers are welcome to at-
tend. 
 
Wednesday 27th April - Phonics and Reading Workshop for Oak Class parents/carers. J ess will lead 
this session.  
 
Willow Class Assembly - Thursday 28th April at 10.10am 
Willow will be sharing their learning in the school hall. Parents and Carers are welcome to attend.  
 
Calendar  
Please check our website: http://www.kentishtown.camden.sch.uk. All dates and school events are posted 
here.  
 
Wishing you all a restful and healthy Easter break. Thank you for your support and understanding during the 
last term. We knew this would be a challenging term and so it has been but we have remained open to all 
children for the whole term.  
 
My thanks to Grant, Miriam and all of the staff for keeping things running in school, especially during the 
least two weeks during which Emma and myself have been ill with Covid.  
 
Best wishes, 
 
James Humphries 
Headteacher 
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